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From: Howard Brown - NOAA Federal <howard.brown@noaa.gov>


Sent: Tuesday, June 4, 2019 10:51 AM


To: Cathy Marcinkevage; Kristin White


Subject: Shasta Performance Metrics


Cathy and Kristin,


I am thinking ahead to our performance metric meetings tomorrow and think it would be very helpful if you


two could talk about this today and maybe see if you can find a workable solution on how we manage the tier


frequency component. I realize the complexities of this approach and also the value, so I am hoping that you


guys might be able to come up with something to consider and propose for tomorrow.


Thank you!


Howard


--
Howard L. Brown


Policy Advisor

NOAA Fisheries, West Coast Region

U.S. Department of Commerce
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